
State of Washington

Department of Fish and Wildlife
Mailing Address: PO Box 43234, Olympia, WA 98504-3234, (360) 902-2200, TDD (360) 902-2207

Main Office Location: Natural Resources Building, 1111 Washington Street SE, Olympia, WA

September 2, 2021

Eco Logical Research Inc.
Stephen Bennett
PO Box 706 
Providence, UT 84332-0706 

Dear Stephen Bennett:

SUBJECT: YOUR APPLICATION FOR  ASOTIN CREEK INTENSIVELY MONITORED 
WATERSHED - RESTORATION MAINTENANCE, WDFW APPLICATION ID: 
11777

On June 27, 2017, Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife (WDFW) first received your 
application materials for a Hydraulic Project Approval (HPA) for the project referenced above.

Your request for a minor modification of your existing HPA has been approved. 
You are authorized to conduct work through October 31, 2021 for this season.

Please attach this letter to your HPA on-site.

If you have any questions, please call me at 509-382-1266.

Sincerely,

Tom Schirm
Habitat Biologist


